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May 2009 Meeting

                           DATE:   Friday, May 15th, 2009

     LOCATION:  FEMA Training Site - Beverly, MA.
                           TIME:     Photos at 1900

                                         Meeting at 2000 Hrs.

                           PROGRAM:   Massachusetts U.S.A.R Task Force 1

                                        Tour and overview presented by team member

                                        And Salem, MA. Deputy Chief Gerry Giuneta.
DIRECTIONS TO MEETING SITE

Take Route 128 north towards Gloucester. Get off on Exit 20 (Route 1A North). After you go under Route 128 take the first left at the light onto Conant Street. Go approximately 1/4 mile and take a right (Route 97 North) at the lights. Take Route 97 North for about 1 mile. On your left there will be a sign for Beverly Airport (L.P. Henderson Road). Turn onto L.P. Henderson Road. The first driveway on your right will go through a gate and into a former Army NIKE base. Go straight through the gate to the rear of the NIKE base. The training site is next to the large new building with the American Flag flying. If you get lost, call 978-922-5680
WEBSITE

The Board hopes that the members have had a chance to surf over to the new Box 52 Website at www.box52.org. Please let us know what you think or suggestions for more content.

EVENTS

Upcoming events include: “A Night To Remember: Artie O’Leary, Dennis Williams and Ralphie Cerbone. Saturday May 30th at Florian Hall from 1900-2400 hrs. For tickets and more information contact member Paul Boudreau at 617-289-3000.

MAFAA – Lynfield Muster. The 35th (yes 35 years!) annual Mass Antique Fire Apparatus Association Muster Saturday June 13th  at Edgewater Park.

R.I.P

Retired Chief of Department Herbert Fothergill of the Chelsea Fire Dept passed away May 3rd. Chief Fothergill was a frequent speaker and guest at many Box 52 events. He was the chief at the time of the Chelsea Conflagration October 1973. He was the first Metro Chief to use large diameter supply hose and his Engine 4 responded to many communities for water supply during major fires.

Retired Brockton Firefighter William Donovan. Bill was founder of the Brockton Fire Museum on March 23rd.

LINE BOX AND THE GENERAL ORDER

The next issue of the Line Box is included with this G.O. This is the last General Order for the 2008-2009 year. The Board wishes all members a safe and enjoyable summer, and looks forward to seeing you all in September for the first meeting of the 2009-2010 season!

Reminders
Meeting Friday May 15thth at 2000 hrs. Photos 1900 hrs. At the FEMA Training site in Beverly.

By Order Of The President                                         Newsletter Editor

Owen Carrigan
                                                 Frank San Severino

